
 

Resolutions from Advisory Committees 

Durham Region Transit Advisory Committee 

1. Recommendation to Reconsider Removal of Transit Capacity Limits 

That the Transit Advisory Committee recommends to the Transit Executive 
Committee:  

That the Transit Executive Committee reconsider the removal of capacity limits as 
set out in Recommendation A) of Report #2025-DRT-06, as amended, and 
approved at the May 7, 2025 Transit Executive Committee meeting. 
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